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A big well done to Maya, Lottie C, Tia, Jed, James and Jack G who went to the Roseland for a 
Badminton festival last week. They had great fun and used their skills to gain points coming first 
against Tregony. 
Finlay, Imogen, Alfie and Kymmie also took part in the festival playing single matches against 
seven other Roseland schools. The children thoroughly enjoyed meeting new friends and a great 
time was had by all. Thank you to Mr Ayre for organising the festival. 

What a great trip to Truro we had. Class 2 went to the cinema to watch Rotten Romans. The 
children loved the humour and songs and it was a memorable way to explore the history of 
the Romans. Class 1 visited Truro Museum to explore all the objects that have been found 
underground. They looked at rocks and metals, Roman coins and pots and also a dolls 
house to recap their topic from last term. 



Our stars of the week are  

Layla, Lottie M, Victoria and Lily-Rose. 

Well done to you all.  

On Wednesday 4th December, we will be decorating our hall Christmas tree with 
decorations made by the children. If you would like to hear the children singing 
Carols, you are welcome to attend our assembly at 10:00am in the school hall. 

Please can you come into the playground to collect your child as some children have 

been running out of the gate into the busy road. Please walk down and collect them 

inside the playground so staff can identify you easily. 

Please ensure all school meals are paid for in advance and remember dinner slips 
each Monday. Thank you. 

St Mawes Harbour Lights and Fireworks 
Outside the arcade on Monday 2nd December at 6pm there will be a special visitor with 
the singing of Jingle Bells and the turning on of the village Christmas lights. 
 

Carols at the Castle 
On Saturday 21st December at 7pm, there will be a joyous event for all the family to sing in  
this unique setting. Please let Ms Praed know if you wish to participate. Mrs Baylis will be 
attending to support the children. 



On Saturday the Co-Op in St Mawes very kindly donated a 
cheque for £1,348.37 as part of their Local Charity Donation 
scheme. A big thank you to the Co-Op for its continuing 
support for our PTA. 

A wonderful £203.87 was raised from Primary Poundland. A huge thank 
you to Ms Ali Wilcock for all her hard work in organising this event. 

 Mon 2nd Dec - Switch on of St Mawes Harbour Lights  
 Wed 4th Dec - Christmas Tree Decorating Assembly at 10.00am 
 Tues 10th Dec - Class 1 Nativity at 5:30pm at Tresanton Chapel 
 Thurs 12th Dec – Dress as a Roman Day for Class 2 
 Tues 17th Dec - Christmas lunch and wear Christmas Jumper / Top 
 Thurs 19th Dec - Christmas Party Day—wear party clothes 
 Fri 20th Dec - Christmas Jumper Day and break up for Christmas hols at 1.30pm 
 Sat 21st Dec - Carols in the Castle at 7.00pm 

As you know our school was inspected last week by Ofsted. We had two 
inspectors in school for the day and they were very pleased with what 
they saw. They were overwhelmed with the impeccable behaviour of the 
children, who did us proud as always. The report will be sent to us soon 
and once it is, we will pass it on to you. 


